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11/10/2021 

M R  Marcus Rosenberg 
2 / - 25 Charles ST 
Freshwater NSW 2096 

RE: DA2021/1620 - 31 Moore Road FRESHWATER NSW 2096 

To Whom It May Concern, 

I reject the proposed developments at Harbord Hotel. 

The owners have done a good job in refurbishing a sad soul. However, the proposal will amplify all the 
things we don't want in Freshwater. Keep it as it is! We do not need additional bars and entertainment areas, 
we do not need courtesy buses bringing in people from the wharf or Manly, and we definitely do not need 
patrons lining up outside waiting to get in being loud and obnoxious and doing the same when they leave 
late at night. Increased capacity will only put more strain on our community, the council and police are 
already struggling. 

Please consider your rate payers. 

Regards 
Marcus 
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